
Bureau of Detectives – Area South 
     

Community Alert 

 
      Garage Burglaries 
              6th District (Gresham)  
 
About This Crime: 
This alert gives notice to residents residing in the 6th district (Gresham) of residential 
garage burglaries. In these incidents, an unknown offender(s) forces open the door 
to the garage by use of a pry tool or physical force and removes property from 
within. 
 
Incident Times and Locations: 

• 8200 block of South May Street on June 22, 2016 in the late evening hours. 

• 8200 block of South May Street on June 25, 2016 in the early morning hours. 
 
About the Offenders: 

• Unknown   
 
Safety Tips: 

• Keep the perimeter of your property well lit. 

• Ensure that all doors, windows, and locks are secure and in working order 

• Report any suspicious activity immediately 

• If you have surveillance video available, save and copy of it for the 
investigating detective. 

• If approached by a witness to the incident, request contact information. 
 

 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – 
Area South Property Crimes 

(312) 747- 8273 
Reference RD#s HZ-323589 and HZ-322784 
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